
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Keheley 

Elementary 

Highlights 

August 12, 2022 

School News  
Picture Day is Coming! 
Fall Pictures will take place on August 18th. Order forms went home with students and should be returned on picture day.  You can also 
download an order form online here: https://www.gciportraits.com/order-form1 Or you can go to GCIportraits.com to pre-pay online here:  
https://www.gciportraits.com/pre-pay-for-pictures   Our school code is K110. A portion of the proceeds from picture sales is returned to Keheley 
as a fundraiser. Thank you for supporting our school! 

 
Transportation 
Thank  you for your patience with buses, as transportation continues to have a shortage of drivers. It appears that our purple bus 
will be 2nd load and our red bus will sometimes be 2nd load, but sometimes not. The Transportation Department and Keheley will 
send texts to let you know when red bus is 2nd load. Again, we appreciate you being understanding. 
 
Want to Volunteer? 
Help us in our café M-F from 10:30am-12:30pm during lunch. Duties include monitoring/walking around café for adult presence, 
assisting with opening items, handing out forks, napkins, etc. and wiping down tables when students get up. If interested, follow the 
link to sign up: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090E4BA9AB2BA0F58-cafe  
 
School Store 
The school store will be open each week on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Recorders, agendas, and other school related items can be 
purchased with cash.  
 
Comet Clubs 
Comet Club (teacher-led after school clubs) registration is OPEN! Please follow this link to register and pay: 
www.pay4schoolstuff.com Please create a parent account to access the information.  
 

Breakfast 
We serve hot breakfast each day for $1.75. A gentle reminder, that we stop serving breakfast at 7:40. If your student is on a late 
bus, they will be able to go through the line and take breakfast back to the classroom. If your student is missing breakfast as a car 
rider, please consider arriving to school earlier.  

 
 

Reminders 

Aug. 13 – Garden Clean Up (see attached information)  
Aug. 16 – Curriculum Night (see attached information) 
Aug. 18 – Picture Day 
Aug. 22 – Early Release (12:20pm) 
Aug. 22 – Spirit Afternoon at Stars and Strikes  

 

 

Did you Know… 

Curriculum Night is Aug. 16! Join us beginning at 
5:30 and them pick Session 1 or 2 to visit your 
student(s) classroom. Both sessions will share the 
same information. We look forward to seeing you! 
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New Staff Spotlight 

 
 

 

 

 


